
Study Day/Workshop:  
National Curriculum and Assessment 

 
VI:  Thursday 6 November 2014 - New College Worcester,  WR5 2JX 

HI:  Monday 24 November 2014 - Mary Hare School, Newbury, RG14 3BQ  
HI:  Early 2015 - date and venue to be arranged 

MSI:  Early 2015 - date and venue to be arranged 

These events are for staff working in schools supporting children and young people with 
HI, VI and MSI - subject leaders, ToDs and QTVIs in classroom and visiting teacher roles. 
 
Come and join us for a study day/workshop on the National Curriculum and Assessement, 
facilitated by the NatSIP and hosted by Mary Hare School, Newbury and New College 
Worcester. 
 
The study days will highlight the changes to curriculum subjects and assessment.  Subject 
specific workshops will discuss the implications for those with sensory impairments. The 
workshops will also develop guidance on access strategies to be used by professionals with 
the students they support.  This guidance will be made available on the NatSIP website as a 
free download.  The information will help secure better outcomes for children and young 
people with sensory impairment. 
  
The proposed workshop subjects are: 
 Mathematics 
 English 
 Computing (VI)  
 Science  
 The Primary Curriculum 
 
We encourage staff working in support services to come and contribute to this essential 
piece of work. You will have the opportunity to gain a thorough understanding of the  
currently changing situation in the delivery of the curriculum and also produce vital  
information to share with colleagues nationally. 

Cost: 
The cost of each day is £35/delegate, reduced to £15/delegate for NatSIP-affiliated  
organisations.  Lunch is included. 

An Agenda and Booking Form are available on the NatSIP website: www.natsip.org.uk 

Study Day/Workshops—National Curriculum and Assessment—Nov 2014—Flyer v3 


